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From:

Sent: Wednesday, 21 March 2018 8:43 PM

To: Environment; NRM; thepremier@premiers.qld.gov.au
Subject: vegetation management regulations

dear premier and ministers,
there have been a wide variety of flaws documented regarding the impending new vegetation
management regulations. this has been very apparent in our region of the scenic rim, and it would seem

similar across the state.

we would expect that your offices would be aware of the many informative and detailed articles written in
boonah's fassifern guardian newspapers in recent months.

the short consultation period of thirteen days is not long enough for community to properly voice their
concerns, and certainly not broad enough for you to meet with people who live and work on the land.

we request that you extend the consultation period, and secondly arrange for regional forums for your
government to properly understand the issues from the perspective of local landholders.

the scenic rim would welcome this involvement.





